Communication Lead Nomination Statement

	Name
	Nomination Statements

	Dan Cooper
	Hi, I’m Dan Cooper and I’m running for both branch Communications Officer and South Convenor. I am running on a campaign of progressive change for the branch. I believe that though our branch has achieved some great things, we need to look to the future and empower members and stewards, to enable them to have as much say in decision-making as possible. 
I think we should be communicating with members in a more modern and transparent way, helping you get a better understanding of how your union works. For instance, I want simple and effective systems for quick polling of members so we can understand how you feel about issues and what changes you would like to see.

You deserve more feedback and access to meetings so you can see why and how decisions are being made. I would also like to re-organise the South, providing more steward development and opportunities for members and reps to become involved in shaping the way your union represents you.

I would also seek the privilege of representing you when you need that support.

Vote for me and I will continue to strive for a more member-led union with stronger communication and democracy. Thanks.


	Diane Redmond
	I am seeking your support for election into the Branch Communications Officer post.
As a Branch we strive to communicate via multiple methods, with the aim of disseminating information to members and stewards swiftly and accurately.  
We have built our social media presence immensely in recent times, with regular postings and updates posted by myself and the Branch Secretary. We have fantastic engagement from members and health Branches, both locally and nationally, with posts commanding 41.5k views during the recent pay campaign. 
We intend to build on this communication success, including using methods going forward such as the WARMS UNISON email system and remote access to union office voicemails to increase responsiveness when working away from the office.  
I am currently setting up a new email subscription system, where members opt in to receive information and email updates, this will be linked to the new, updated website which I am involved in developing and is currently under construction, with links to our social media and National UNISON updates, all designed to comply with GDPR regulations, where members can easily find information and are in control of their communication preferences.  
Thank you for taking the time to read this statement. 
Diane


	Tristan Metcalfe
	Comms
Anyone who’s worked with me or stood with me on the picket line will tell you I’ve got a lot to say. I love chatting with my colleagues and in the run up to the strike ballot I had some really important conversations with people on station and on the backs of ambulances partly for the craic but mainly because I recognise the importance of getting the word out to people. I’ve heard a lot of the frustrations around communication between the union and the membership and I’m keen to put that right to help us organise more effectively so members know the what, when and why of what we’re doing and so that members feel they have a real voice in their union



